
View this email in your browser

Youth Party Activities - March 2020

Our Policy Conference, for the unveiling and discussion of our National

Revenue Plan, The Bold Revenue Plan, scheduled for Sunday, 22nd March,
2020, was postponed indefinitely due to the Corona virus outbreak in Nigeria. 

The plan proffers A $30 Billion Solution To Nigeria’s Fiscal Crisis. Except
Nigeria rethinks its current fiscal strategy, we might be headed for the most
painful recession in 30 years. Our plan offers a lifeline. 

You can access the plan here: https://bit.ly/YPRevPlan

Donate to the Youth Party today and make a positive change in
Nigeria

The National Working Committee met for its fortnightly meetings via

teleconference on 8th and 29th March, 2020 to discuss the following:



Local Government Elections
Revenue Plan
Finance
Corona Virus Update

The National Executive Committee scheduled to hold on 28th March, 2020, was
postponed indefinitely due to the Corona virus outbreak in Nigeria.

Interested in shaping Nigeria's future? Join the Youth Party!

In light of COVID-19, we require a strong sense of urgency and bold leadership
from the government. They must:

Increase awareness to educate citizens
Call for citizens to volunteer
Prioritize safety of doctors and nurses and provide Personal Protective
Equipment (PPE)

Read our article in the Vanguard here

March Financials

One more thing...

We need allies on the journey to shape the future. Please send the newsletter
to anyone else who is interested in shaping the future of Nigeria and click the
buttons below to join the movement or make donations to the Youth Party.

DONATE TO SHAPE THE FUTURE



Thanks for your unending support. Let's shape the future! 
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